RECYCLE
heart & sole

APRIL 14-19, 2025

THE HENDRICKS COUNTY RECYCLING DISTRICT'S "RECYCLE HEART AND
SOLE" SHOE RECYCLING PROGRAM IS COMING THIS SPRING! WE ARE
PLANNING FOR GENTLY USED SHOE COLLECTIONS TO TAKE PLACE

APRIL 14-19, 2025

WE HOPE YOUR SCHOOL WILL HELP US KEEP SHOES OUT OF THE
LANDFILL AND HELP THOSE IN NEED BY COLLECTING GENTLY USED
SHOES. IN THE PAST, WE HAVE COLLECTED AS MANY AS 7000 PAIRS
OF SHOES AND OUR GOAL IS TO COLLECT EVEN MORE THIS YEAR! IF
YOU CAN JOIN IN THIS EFFORT, PLEASE EMAIL ME BY MARCH 3RD, 2025
AT: ASIEFERMANGRECYCLEHC.ORG CONFIRMING YOUR SCHOOL'’S
PARTICIPATION. PLEASE INDICATE IN THE EMAIL YOUR SCHOOL
NAME, CONTACT NAME AND EMAIL.

WE WILL DISTRIBUTE SHOE COLLECTION BAGS AND PACKETS (INCLUDING
RUBBER BANDS TO PAIR SHOES TOGETHER AND ZIP TIES TO CLOSE THE
BAGS) TO ALL PARTICIPATING SCHOOLS DURING THE WEEK OF MARCH

10TH. CHANGING FOOTPRINTS WILL PICK-UP SHOES DURING THE WEEK

OF APRIL 21ST.

IF STORING THE COLLECTED SHOES BECOMES A PROBLEM, FEEL FREE

TO CONTACT US AND WE WILL BE HAPPY TO SCHEDULE ADDITIONAL
PICKUPS.

AFTER ALL SHOES ARE COLLECTED THEY WILL BE DISTRIBUTED TO
INDIVIDUALS IN NEED, LOCALLY AND INTERNATIONALLY, THROUGH
CHANGING FOOTPRINTS HTTP://WWW.CHANGINGFOOTPRINTS.ORG/
WE LOOK FORWARD TO WORKING TOGETHER! DON'T FORGET TO EMAIL
YOUR REGISTRATION BY MARCH 3RD, 2025!

SINCERELY,
AMY SIEFERMAN, OUTREACH COORDINATOR
HENDRICKS COUNTY RECYCLING DISTRICT
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